
 
 

Immigration and Naturalization 
 

 
 
The college is committed to full compliance with the Immigration and Naturalization Control 
Act of 1986. This act states that all employees must provide satisfactory evidence of their legal 
authority to work in the United States no later than three business days after their date of hire. 
Employee compliance with this requirement is mandatory. 
 
Human Resource Services assists with work-visa and nonresident-alien situations for 
noncitizens.  
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